
Submitter: Hunter McLane 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Health Care 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB27 

Having great partnerships, like the one we have with the Essential Worker Healthcare 

Trust, makes all the difference for our facilities, and for our teams. We rely on strong 

partnerships like this to help us be our best and having access to care and financial 

support for our employees is something we’re proud to support. It’s also a tool we 

use as we recruit staff and help them find long-lasting careers with us.   — Hunter 

McLane, Regional Vice President, PACS 


